
 

 

GATE 2018 

The Gate registration fees have been reimbursed to following students at Annexure A. These 

students are requested to kindly check their bank accounts. In case any student who hasn’t 

received registration fee amount is directed to contact Teqip-III office for any clarifications at; 

Teqip3@nitsri.net 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


